REQUESTS FOR PROPOSAL

The County of Rio Arriba Lodgers’ Tax Board will review proposals on a semi-annual basis with
proposals being accepted March and April 2017. Proposals for funding cycle 2017-2018 will be
accepted until 5:00 p.m. on Friday, April 7, 2017. Applications may be picked up at the Rio
Arriba County Manager’s Offices in Tierra Amarilla from Christine Montafio and in Espafiola
from Joe Lopez or off the internet at our web site http://www.rio-arriba.org (click on forms).
Proposals must include a cover sheet. It is the intent of Rio Arriba County to enter into a
contract for the purpose of:

i, Adpvertising, publicizing and promoting tourist-related attractions,
facilities, and events of the county and tourist facilities or attractions
within the area.

2. Establishing, operating, purchasing, construction, otherwise acquiring,
reconstructing, extending, improving, equipping, furnishing or acquiring
real property or any interest in real property for the site or grounds for
tourist-related facilities, attractions or transportation systems of the
county.

3. Providing police, fire protection and sanitation services for tourist-related
events, facilities and attractions located in the county.

Upon review of the applications by the Lodgers’ Tax Board, applicants may be asked to present
their written proposals for consideration of funding. The Board of County Commissioners will
consider the Board’s recommendations for funding of qualified proposals at the regular monthly
Board of County Commissioners meeting in April 27, 2017.

Joe E. Lypez
Lodgers’ Tax Liaison
February 20, 2017



